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Ms Lisa Fitzpatrick

Secretary

Australian Nursing Federation
Victorian Branch

540 Elizabeth St
MELBOURNE VIC 3000

By email: records@anfvic.asn.au

Dear Ms Fitzpatrick,

Re: Financial Report — ANF - Victorian Branch - FR2011/2576
Fair Work (Registered Organisations) Act 2009 (RO Act)

We acknowledge receipt of the Financial Report for the Victorian Branch of the Australian
Nursing Federation. The documents were lodged on 14 December 2011.

The documents have been filed.

The following information is provided to assist you in future financial years. No further action is
requested with respect to the documents lodged.

Section 272 Notice.

The Financial Report included a notice as required under s.272 of the RO Act (at Note 23 of the
Accounts). The wording in the notice was based on superseded legislation. In future years
please ensure that the wording in the notice is amended so as to ensure that the notice
complies with the current wording of s.272 of the Fair Work (Registered Organisations) Act
2009.

If you have any queries regarding the above please contact me on (03) 8661 7990 or at
andrew.schultz@fwa.gov.au.

Yours faithfully,
Andrew Schultz

Organisations, Research and Advice

11 Exhibition Street Telephone: (03) 8661 7777
Melbourne VIC 3000 International: (613) 8661 7777
GPO Box 1994 Facsimile: (03) 9655 0410

Melbourne VIC 3001 Email: orgs@airc.gov.au



